
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

FRN #0010-1553-98 

 

May 13, 2016 

 

    

Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary 

Federal Communications Commission 

445 12
th

 Street, SW 

Washington, DC 20554 

 

Attention:  Wireline Competition Bureau 

 

Re:   Short Form Tariff Review Plan in Support of  

2016 Annual Access Tariff Charge Filing 

Consolidated Communications Companies; FRN: 0010-1553-98 

 

The accompanying short form Tariff Review Plan (TRP), issued by the Consolidated 

Communications Companies (CCC; FRN #0010-1553-98), consisting of Consolidated 

Communications of Fort Bend Company (CCFB) and Consolidated Communications of 

Texas Company (CCTX), bearing Tariff F.C.C. No.1, Consolidated Communications of 

Pennsylvania bearing Tariff F.C.C. No 2, Consolidated Communications of Illinois 

(CCIL) bearing Tariff FCC No. 3, and Consolidated Communications of California 

bearing Tariff FCC No. 4 is sent to you pursuant to July 1, 2016 Annual Access Charge 

Tariff Filings, WC Docket No. 16-71,  DA 16-274 (Wireline Competition Bur., rel. Mar. 

16, 2016),  and Material to be filed in Support of 2016 Annual Access Tariff Filings, WC 

Docket No. 16-71, DA-16-399 (Wireline Competition Bur., rel. April 13, 2016).     

 

All correspondence and inquiries in connection with this filing should be addressed to 

Scott Kitchen, scott.kitchen@consolidated.com or 936-521-7736. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ Wendy Williams 

 

Wendy Williams 

Regulatory Relations Specialist  

350 South Loop 336 West 

Conroe, TX  77304-8136 

Tel: 936-774-3000 

www.consolidated.com 
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